Nicola Hopkins

Director of Economic Developmenr and Planning
Ribble Valley Borough Council

Counci] Offices

Church Walk

Clitheroe

BB7 2RA

20 March 2023
Dear Nicola,

[ am writing to vou with regards to planning application 3/2023/0093, located at Dutton
Mill Manor.

I fully support this planning application and the initiative being proposed by Eco
Providers. | believe that their proposals will not only work to help energy conservation
and tackle the challenges of climate change, but also to create numerous valuable jobs in
the heart of the Ribble Valley.

Eco Providers specialise in bespoke heating and insulation upgrades, working to improve
the energy efficiency of a property. With over 14 years experience in improving energy
efficiency within homes, they aim to help to lower bills alongside reducing carbon
emissions.

In response to the concerns that have been raised regarding the levels of traffic that such
2 devclopment may bring, | have been assured by Eco Providers that traffic levels will be
lower than that of the previous site and construction work and tratfic vehicles shall only

arrive on the site during the working hours.

I strongly believe that the initiative being proposed by Lico Providers will be of great
value to the Ribble Valley, through its creation of jobs along with its role in tackling
climate change. I would Like to praise the dynamic leadership of those at Eco Providers

and hope to see their success in energy conservation continug,




